Kubeczko, Dave

From: Kubeczko, Dave

Sent: Friday, February 26, 2010 3:37 PM

To: Kubeczko, Dave

Subject: FW: Noble Energy, PAD 35C - Battlement Mesa 35-31C, NENW Sec 35 T7S R95W, Project
Rulison, Garfield County, Form 2A #400031768 Review

Attachments: Project Rulison_Form 2A Conditions of Approval (COAs)_01-05-2010.doc

Scan No 2032900 CORRESPONDENCE 2A#400031768

From: TMcNutt@nobleenergyinc.com [mailto: TMcNutt@nobleenergyinc.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2010 10:00 AM

To: Kubeczko, Dave

Subject: Fw: Noble Energy, PAD 35C - Battlement Mesa 35-31C, NENW Sec 35 T7S R95W, Project Rulison, Garfield
County, Form 2A #400031768 Review

Hi David
Thank you for letting me know.

RE:
1.  Water Resources (Section 14): No box for sensitive area was marked. Based on the information provided and verified by
COGCGC, this is not considered a sensitive area; therefore, | can make the addition if you send an email with this request.

Yes , this is not a sensitive area. We would really appreciate it you correct this and check the proper box.
On your second comment. Where/how do | attache the COAs? | am sorry, | am a litte new at this.

Thanks

Tania McNutt

Noble Energy Regulatory
303-228-4392

————— Forwarded by Tania McNutt/Contractor/Denver/NobleEnergy/Samedan on 02/23/2010 09:50 AM -----
"Kubeczko, Dave" <Dave.Kubeczko@state.co.us> To <tmcnutt@nobleenergyinc.com>

cc

02/22/2010 02:53 PM Subject Noble Energy, PAD 35C - Battlement Mesa 35-31C, NENW Sec 35 T7S R95W, Project
Rulison, Garfield County, Form 2A #400031768 Review

Tania,

| have been reviewing the PAD 35C - Battlement Mesa 35-31C Form 2A (#400031768). COGCC requests the following clarifications
regarding the data Noble Energy has submitted on or attached to the Form 2A prior to passing the Oil and Gas Location Assessment.

1.  Water Resources (Section 14): No box for sensitive area was marked. Based on the information provided and verified by
COGCGC, this is not considered a sensitive area; therefore, | can make the addition if you send an email with this request.

| have attached the general set of Conditions of Approval (COAs) associated with the Project Rulison area. COGCC would appreciate
your concurrence with attaching these COAs to the Form 2A permit prior to passing the OGLA review. If you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to call me at (970) 625-2497 x5 (office) or (970) 309-2514 (cell), or email. Thanks.
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Dave

David A. Kubeczko, PG

Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist

Colorado Qil & Gas Conservation Commission
Northwest Area Office

707 Wapiti Court, Suite 204

Rifle, CO 81650

Phone: (970) 625-2497x5

FAX: (970) 625-5682

Cell: (970) 309-2514
dave.kubeczko@state.co.us
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